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“Discrimination” is not the issue here. Inappropriate material should not be taught to 

children. If such material is not allowed to be read on radio/television or in a public 

setting because it violates such rules of decency, it certainly should not be allowed in 

the classroom. Subjecting children to this kind of material is bad for them mentally. 

Local school boards should be able to decide what curriculum they want to use in 

their own school district and not have it mandated by the state who does not know 

the needs of the students in those districts.  


